Malta Mustang April meeting 2023

On Thursday, April 13th, the Malta Mustangs held their monthly meeting at Malta United Methodist Church. We received a thank-you check for \$100 for our participation in the Malta Days parade. Including this check, our current balance is \$1,563.64. We debated on combining our two acts of community service, since Malta Maintenance is looking for volunteers to spread mulch in Prairie Springs Park, and we might be able to clean up trash around the area at the same time. The date for this will be decided with an online poll. Our Planning Committee informed us that our beekeeper guest speaker will not be available for any of our meeting dates; However, he is hosting a free class at his farm, located at Franklin Grove, which is near Nachusa Grasslands- a nature conservatory home to a herd of bison.

Livestock members were reminded to complete their YQCA certification, and to be ready for the club caravan, which is on July 23rd. After the meeting was adjourned, Eagan McNeal gave a presentation on his Passport to the World France project, and Owen McNeal presented his Family Heritage project speech.

By Shelby Johnsen